
Owl Visit  

 

This week Somerset School was fortunate to be visited by a group of Owls, which we were later 

informed is actually called a parliament of owls (Something that not many of us knew at all!). 

Students were welcomed to come and meet the owls, learn all about them and then were invited to 

handle them if they wished. 

 

Despite the wind and rain students were able to 

call the owls and witness them fly from one side 

of the playground before coming to rest on 

their gloved hand. Something that the majority 

of students were excited to take part in despite 

this being a new experience and out of many 

people’s comfort zones.  

 

It was amazing to watch the students connect 

with the owls and get to spend so long up close 

with these wonderful birds. All the students 

were compassionate and gentle with the 

animals and were able to showcase some 

exceptional people skills with each other that 

involved sharing, understanding and empathy. 

We’d like to thank Belinda for organising this 

wonderful event.  


